


5/3/2025 

Reference: Letter of Purpose to study a B.Ed. in Pre and Primary Education 

Dear Members of the Admissions Committee of Asian College of Teachers, 

I am writing to express my strong interest in applying for the Bachelor of Education in Pre and Primary 

Education at Asian College of Teachers.  

What excites me about Asian College of Teachers is the reputation for commitment in education and 

staff who are skilled in pedagogy including who are involved in helping students succeed in their studies 

as this will enable me to become more competent and an effective educator.  

My professional background reflects my dedication to the educational system. I have gained valuable 

experience teaching in kindergarten level (Nursery – K3) subjects English, Math, Play Based Learning and 

IEYC (International Early Years Curriculum). Additionally, I have received a Montessori Principles 

Fundamentals & Concepts certificate including a diploma in Educational Psychology.   

I am truly excited about the prospect of studying through Asian College of Teachers and I am confident 

that my experience, passion, and dedication will enable me to contribute positively towards my studies. I 

believe that the program will equip me with advanced teaching methodologies that I need in order to 

enhance my ability to teach different levels from Early Childhood and Primary school students.  

I am passionate about making a difference and a positive impact towards young learners through 

forward thinking and a modern approach with mentoring and teaching young students in the beginning 

stages of their educational careers. 

Thank you for considering my application. 

I look forward to the opportunity to be able to study through Asian College of Teachers as I continue my 

educational journey with your college. 

Sincerely, 

Janine Timms 


